Show Hoppers 4-H Club

Meeting date: January 12, 2021

Submitted on behalf of Club News Reporter, Joanna

January 14 ,2021

The Show Hopper club had 13 Members join them on Tuesday, January 12, 2021.

New officers in the Show Hoppers 4H club were sworn in by Ms. Pat Carroll. We are still meeting on zoom. Next meeting is February 9, 2021 on zoom. Show Hoppers has a guest speaker ARBA Judge Roger Hassenflug from Oregon speaking on the changes in the new ARBA standard on Feb 9th.

The next local ARBA show in Greenville is March 28, 2021.

Last year's officer books are due on the 25th.

Vice President, Kaitlyn, announced that Darke County 4H is doing a T Shirt design competition and all design entries are due by January 15.

Health & Safety Officer, Sarah, reported on the RHDV outbreak in rabbits in the south west states and Florida. She shared on how to keep your rabbits safe and protect them from the virus.

If you want more information on attending the Show Hoppers 4-H Club please talk to Advisor Pat Carroll.